
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact Bethany Kendrick 
Director Public Relations 
Labette Community College 

LCC Purchases Bank Building 

Parsons, KS- The Labette Community College Board of Trustees recently approved to purchase the Bank 
of Parsons building at 1230 Main, Parsons.  

“LCC is a land-locked campus. In the past 10 years, however, our leadership and Board have actively 
envisioned the expansion of our physical plant and program offerings to best serve our students and 
community,” said LCC President, Dr. George C. Knox. “We look forward to engaging with Bank of 
Parsons on the purchase of their current location. This is an exciting time for the bank as they begin plans 
to build at a new location.” 

The Bank of Parsons plans to build a new facility on 16th and Broadway. The purchase of the bank by 
LCC will not be complete until December 2015. This allows time for plans and building of the new bank 
facility to take place.  

 “The college truly has Main Street frontage now. The Zetmeir health science building, the Ted Hill PTA 
building, and now the bank building are all visible and create presence in our community. LCC looks 
forward to acquiring that space. We have several ideas of proposed plans for that building, but have not 
yet decided," said Knox.  

 


